
Greetings,  

Can you believe the  holiday 

season is upon us!  

We would like to take this 

moment to wish you and 

yours a Happy Holiday         

season. We wish you good 

health, new  achievements 

and success in the  upcoming 

year!  

We pray for peace,  harmony 

and prosperity in your home 

and life.  Have a  wonderful 

and safe Thanksgiving and a 

Very  Merry Christmas and           

Happy New Year!  
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                       “Growing San Antonio’s Tomorrow...Today!” 

 



 

 

 

From now until  November 30, Toys for Tots will be 
accepting applications to receive toys. This year the 

ages for the children will be                                               
Newborn to 14 years of age only.  

Identification needed: Original birth certificates for 
all children, proof of residence for the parents/

guardians, a valid government photo ID, and your 
confirmation email with the control number. 

For more information, please go to https://
www.toysfortots.org 

TOYS FOR TOTS  PCI Holiday Closures   

 

 

 

November 23 – 27 

Thanksgiving Break  

 

December 21 - January 1  

Winter Break  

 



 

 

 
 Thank you for 

 supporting   

Head Start 

Awareness 

Month in           

October! 
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